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Leesburg’s Herlong Park to Close March 26 – April 2   

for Boat Ramp Maintenance  

 
 
 

LEESBURG, FL – Herlong Park will close Monday, March 26 through Monday, April 2 so that crews can perform 

major maintenance on the park’s boat ramp. 

The park will re-open on Tuesday, April 3 with regular operating hours. During the park closure, boaters will be 

able to use the boat ramp at Griffin State Park at no cost to them.  

Leesburg is a progressive city of more than 22,000 residents in northwest Lake County. The city government 

serves twice as many people with its electric, gas, water, and wastewater public utilities. Leesburg also is a central 

hub for commerce, attracting 50,000 people to work each weekday. For more information, visit 

www.leesburgflorida.gov. 
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